
November 20, 2017

Carolyn Bean
Administrative Assistant
Parks & Recreation, City of Fort Lauderdale
1350 W. Broward Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

Dear Carolyn, 

I am writing to confirm that it is our intention to hold the Fort Lauderdale Air 
Show on May 5-6, 2018.  The U.S. Air Force Thunderbirds have been secured to 
headline the event.

We appreciate your continued support of the Fort Lauderdale Air Show. 
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